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Marine Surveys West of Filfla  
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that a marine survey will 
be carried out west of Filfla and in the area A, B, C, and D as shown on the attached chart.  
 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 

 A  035º 51'.77  014º 14'.27 
 B  035º 45'.77  014º 12'.28 
 C  035º 40'.04  014º 21'.98 
 D  035º 42'.80  014º 29'.31 

 
 
The surveys will start on Monday 25 November 2013 and estimated to last three weeks 
(weather permitting). 
 
The Research Vessel Astrea will be used for this operation and will be towing a cable of 200m.  
 
Mariners are to note the above and give the vessel a wide berth of 500 m when sighted. Any 
instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) are to be adhered to. 
 
 

 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




